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Consulate General of India
Vancouver

NOTICE
Indian eVisa facility has been restored w.e.f. 22 November 2023, for all eligible Canadian
citizens holding Regular/Ordinary Canadian passports. Holder of any other category of Canadian

passport will need to apply for regular paper visa, in accordance with the existing modalities —

details may be found on the website of Consulate General of India, Vancouver.

eVisa may be applied at https://indianvisaonline.gov.in/evisa/tvoa.html
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